
Please join us! 
 
 
 
 
 

Superintendent of Education Ian Allison invites you to a 

Community Meeting to share 

 and Update on the Proposed New Addition for Hodgson MiddleSchool 
 

Monday, June 11, 2018 
 

7 - 9 p.m. at 
 

Hodgson Middle School 
282 Davisville Avenue (Gymnasium) 

 
 

The Board invites parents, guardians and caregivers of Hodgson Middle School   
Davisville Jr Public School, Spectrum Sr Alternative School, Eglinton Jr Public School, 
Maurice Cody Jr Public School and Oriole Park Jr Public School as well as members of 
the neighbourhood community to an information meeting updating information on 
the pending addition for Hodgson 

 
This is your opportunity to obtain information on the new proposed addition and                                     
provide input regarding the project. Board staff will be present to provide information          
and to answer questions. 

 
 
 

Please join us on Monday, June 11 at 7:00 pm 
 
 
 
 

If you require an interpreter and/or child minding, 
please notify Noreen Sills before June 1, 2018 

at noreen.sills@tdsb.on.ca or by telephone at (416) 394-2034. 
 
 
 

Ian Allison 
Superintendent of Education 
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